
Follow us on Facebook 
Cowra Council 

Email us at 
council@cowra.nsw.gov.au

Private Bag 342 Cowra NSW 2794 
116 Kendal Street, Cowra 2794

Follow us on Instagram 
cowracouncil 

COWRA COUNCIL NOTICEBOARD
12h May 2025

Council is undertaking extensive
pavement repairs along Belubula Way,

commencing at Emu Creek Road and
progressing eastward towards Limestone

Creek.

The repair sites are numerous and vary in
size, dispersed throughout the section
between the two endpoints. Every few

weeks, open patches will be sealed and
restored to standard condition prior to
commencement of works on the next

section.

Motorists are advised to expect minor
delays and are thanked for their patience

and cooperation during this essential
maintenance. Works are anticipated to

continue over the next 6 to 8 weeks.

HAVE YOUR SAY
OUR 2025 COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT STRATEGY IS CURRENTLY ON PUBLIC EXHIBITION 

Follow the prompts on our Public Exhibition section on the Cowra Council website to
access the document, or find a hard copy at Council customer service. 

Members of the community are invited to have their say, submissions to be emailed to :

‘council@cowra.nsw.gov.au’ or mailed to ‘Private Bay 342, 116 Kendal Street Cowra
2794. 

LICENCE TO OPERATE 
SQUIRE PARK COMMUNITY REST

CENTRE 
Expressions of interest are sought from

interested persons to operate Squire Park
Community Rest Centre Cowra.  

For further information please telephone Jane
Dalziell on 02 6340 2077 or email

jdalziell@cowra.nsw.gov.au

Expressions of interest will close at 3.00pm,
Monday 19 May 2025.
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